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James A. Hammond Elementary School 
 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
Your child will be taking the Fall FAST Progress Monitoring 1 assessment in Reading and Math, 
and/or for state-assessed content (Grade 5 Science) in the coming weeks. Results will be 
available soon after their test is completed. 
 
To help prepare your child for these tests, make sure they get a good night’s sleep, eat 
breakfast, and are reminded not to rush. 
 
For specific questions regarding your child’s fall testing, please contact your child’s teacher. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Arterburn 
Assistant Principal 

 

 

Principal 
Sheri L. Norkas 

 
Assistant Principal 

Katarina Arterburn 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


